
TFA Weekly NewsleƩer  Friday 27th June 2025 

Dear Parents/carers, 
 
Tomorrow we welcome our local community to join in the 
fun at our TFA Summer Fair from 11am-3pm, where we will 
raising money for Redbridge Foodbank.  We are anƟcipaƟng 
a warm aŌernoon so please bring plenty of water, sun-
cream and sensible clothing! 
 
It has also been wonderful welcoming year 5 students to 
visit TFA from John Bramston and Fairlop Primary schools, 
where students have been taking part in transiƟon acƟviƟes 
and workshops. 
 
Next week we celebrate CreaƟve Arts week, with lots of pop
-up performances, workshops and the GraffiƟ Mural instal-
laƟon. 
 
Highlights this week: 
 
· Well done to the fourteen students (right) from Years 

7 to 9 aƩended the Yoto Carnegie Book Awards in 
London aŌer months of reading, reviewing, and 
voƟng on shortlisted books as part of a shadowing 
programme. As one student Alishba stated, “I’ve 
come to appreciate illustraƟon books, especially on a 
deeper level.”, whilst Ian added “I learnt more ambi-
Ɵous vocabulary and read meaningful books” and for 
Kinjal, “it was more than a book club for me.”  

 
· Last week we hosted five local primary schools for a 

Handball taster session and a compeƟƟon (lower 
right). TFA students were commended by the England 
Handball coach and the primary school staff and pu-
pils for their knowledge, communicaƟon skills and 
enthusiasm as they led the acƟviƟes and supported 
the younger children. 

 
Other updates 
 
- Gearies Primary School is partnering with the Redbridge 
EducaƟonal and Wellbeing Team to offer a dedicated space 
for all fathers and carers in Redbridge. See aƩached for 
more informaƟon for the next meeƟng on 2nd July 2025.  
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